
 

 

 
Ref: SN/JZ/NCB Parent Letters 

29 January 2025 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
We wrote to you recently about a safety concern in the city centre. We are pleased to 

inform you that an arrest has been made in connection with this and that the matter has 

been resolved. 

 

Please rest assured that the wellbeing of our students remains our top priority. The city 

centre has seen an increased police presence, and we continue to work closely with the 

police to maintain a safe environment. 

 

Kind regards. 

 

Stuart Nash 
Principal, New College Bradford 
 

 


